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NOTICE 
 

Surrender of The Management Licence of VIML Trading Ltd 

 
The Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (the “FSC Mauritius”) wishes to inform the 

public that the shareholder of VIML Trading Ltd, bearing licence number MC96002846 

and having its registered address at 3rd Floor, 355 Nex, Rue du Savoir, Cybercity, Ebene 

72201 resolved to liquidate the Management Company in accordance with Section 28(1) 

(c) of the Financial Services Act 2007 (the “Act”) on 21 November 2022.  

 

Pursuant to Section 28 (9) of the Act, the public is hereby notified of the termination of 

the Management Licence of VIML Trading Ltd. Please note that VIML Trading Ltd no 

longer holds a valid Licence from the FSC Mauritius.   

 

You may contact the FSC Mauritius for any further information.  
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Financial Services Commission, Mauritius  
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About the FSC  

 

The FSC is the integrated regulator for the non-banking financial services sector and global business.  

The vision of the FSC is to be an internationally recognised Financial Supervisor committed to the 

sustained development of Mauritius as a sound and competitive Financial Services Centre.  
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In carrying out its mission, the FSC aims to promote the development, fairness, efficiency and 

transparency of financial institutions and capital markets in Mauritius; suppress crime and 

malpractices so as to provide protection to members of the public investing in non-banking financial 

products; and ensure the soundness and stability of the financial system in Mauritius. 
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